
From: Jackie Tuson [mailto:jackie.tuson@gmail.com]  
Sent: 23 September 2015 20:12 
To: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation - E&E 
Subject: Revised draft gravel extraction plan 
 
1. Dear sir or madam 
2.  

 
3. As a Cholsey resident I would like to object to the proposed plan 
4. I have seen the Gardner Representation produced by Gardner Planning 

on behalf of OXAGE and fully support the points made. 
There is a circular argument in OCC’s plan which makes it non-compliant with 
government guidelines (the NPPF): OCC argue that they can leave site 
allocations until a later stage but at the same time indicate, without any formal 
supporting evidence, that the preferred area for allocations will be south 
Oxfordshire. In fact, they are obliged to indicate potential sites and to set out 
formal evidence as to why each site has been chosen. 

 
Yours faithfully  
 
Dr. J.Tuson 
32 Crescent Way 
Cholsey 
OX 10 9NE 
 


